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Aloha

Please consider reforming our elections by having full public funding for all State and
County elections in Hawai'i.

This will allow clean elections in Hawaii without soliciting donations from corporations
or unions or other special interests. And please lower the maximum amount allowed
for financing each candidate.

Mahalo.

Valerie Weiss
Kapaa
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